
SOCIAL EVENTS COMMITTEE MEETING 

Minutes of February 20, 2015 Meeting 

 

Members in Attendance: 

Susan England, Vice Chair  Fran Blakely   Nancy Boyle   

Joy Chandler    Jackie Fitzpatrick  Mike Joyal   

Betsy Lee    Jan Massimo   Ray Milewsky 

Joleen Metzler   Shaddo Workman 

 

Members Not in Attendance: 

Pam Milewsky   Harry Chandler  Lori Gaucher 

Debra McVey   Greg Paydock 

 

Guests: 

Sandie Anderson   JoAnn Burkholder  Petrita (Patti) Dixon 

Lucia Leavitt     

 

Meeting called to order by Vice Chair, Susan England at 11:00 a.m. 

 

NOTE:  There was no agenda item for approval of January minutes, so those minutes 

should be approved at the March meeting. 

 

Introduction of Guests:  Sandie Anderson, JoAnn Burkholder, Patti Dixon and Lucia 

Leavitt who are considering joining the SEC. 

 

Kick-Off to Super Bowl Party De-Brief:  Betsy Lee thanked everyone who helped with 

this successful event.  The de-brief was distributed to sub-committee members and a 

hardcopy given to Shaddo. 

 

Current Calendar Events Update – SEC Hosted: 

 50’s Sock Hop is scheduled for March 20.  The sub-committee is working on 

decorations, etc.  Music will be provided by a DJ (with possibly a surprise special 

guest).   SEC members can stay after the 03/20 committee meeting to help 

decorate. 

 Sports Fashion/Trunk Show.  After discussion, it was agreed a Sports 

Fashion/Trunk Show could be combined with this year’s Club Expo.  Jan 

Massimo and Betsy Lee volunteered to work with Greg Paydock and John Gunby.   

The trunk show is dependent upon John’s contacts with various vendors.  (The 

Club calendar has a “Fashion Trunk Show/Luncheon” listed from 10:00 a.m. to 

Noon on Tuesday, April 28.) 

 Possible luncheon talk by Michael Broggie – Disney Experience and other 

Prescott Lakes residents.  These could also be cocktail/appetizer events in the 



evening.  Possible no charge but food would be available to order at member cost. 

– similar to the mixers/party on the terrace evenings.  Setting would be dependent 

upon each speaker.  Mike Joyal will discuss this with Greg and report back next 

month.   

 Ray will chair the sub-committee for the Chili Cook-Off.  Lucia and Patti 

volunteered to help. 

 

GM Report:  In Greg’s absence, Mike Joyal told us: 

 Mike Vax will not have his jazz group on New Year’s Eve this year.  The Club 

will work on something for members. 

 Also being discussed is a “Paint and Cocktail” party (similar to what Prescott 

Crush is doing).   

 Breakfast is being offered at The Grille this Saturday and Sunday from 8:00 a.m. 

to 11:00 a.m.  If successful, breakfast will be available on more dates in the future. 

 Two for Tuesday is moving back to Tuesdays on March 10.  There will be a price 

increase.  The 2
nd

 Wednesdays of each month will be Pasta Night.  Other 

Wednesdays will be Tapas Nights. 

 The Food and Beverage Committee is working with The Club to add some new 

menu items and salads to the dinner menu.  Chef Matt is working on a new 

banquet menu. 

 Mike was agreeable to a suggestion to have chili available on the Beverage Cart 

next winter.  He reminded everyone that no outside food/beverage is allowed on 

the golf course or Club property. 

 

On-Going Business:  Sandie Anderson (sandieanderson54@gmail.com),  

JoAnn Burkholder (joann.burkholder@gmail.com), and Lucia Levitt 

(lucialeavitt1575@gmail.com) have all agreed to join the SEC.  Welcome! 

 

New Business: 

 There are no SEC hosted events scheduled until July’s Western Night.  Need to 

think about possible future events.   However,  “Riverboat Night” is on the 

calendar for May 16.  We need to talk about this event next month.. 

 

Miscellaneous: 

 Pool opens May 1
st
. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 12:40.  Next meeting is Friday, March 20. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Betsy Lee 

mailto:lucialeavitt1575@gmail.com

